
Wednesday 6th December 2023

Dear parent/carer,

As part of year 6’s English Civil War topic, we have planned a trip to Corfe Castle. The
primary objective of the trip is to provide pupils with an understanding of the war’s impact
in their local area. Pupils will learn how Mary Bankes led the defence of the castle during the
civil war.

The trip will take place on Wednesday 7th February 2024.

Pupils will leave school at 09:15 and travel to Corfe Castle by coach. They will spend their
time exploring the castle and engaging in a variety of activities, returning to school at
2:30pm.

Please provide your child with a packed lunch and ensure they are dressed suitably for the
weather, including a coat. Children do not need to wear school uniform on the day. If your
child is in receipt of free school meals and you would usually place a hot lunch order, a
packed lunch will be provided for them.

We ask for a contribution payment of £5.50 to cover the cost. Without these payments, trips
like this will not happen.

Please pay this via school money by Monday, January 29th 2024.

In the meantime, if you have any
questions about the trip, please do not
hesitate to speak to your child’s
teacher.

Kind regards,
Mr Lee
Year 6 Lead


